
 

My Migration Story  
The Community Migrant Service  in Karratha will be celebrating Harmony Week            

with an afternoon of art and fun! 

 

For this event all migrants are invited to come along and learn how to express their story of 

migrating to Australia through painting and creating artwork, with the assistance of a 

professional artist.  

The artwork created will, (with the permission of the participants) be displayed for viewing at 

the Karratha City Shopping Centre, throughout Harmony Week. This will be an opportunity for 

the whole community to view, learn and reflect on the different life experiences of migrants 

living in the City of Karratha. 

Afternoon tea will also be provided on the day and there will be craft activities for children, as 

well as transport to and from the event, if required.   

If you would like to attend this event, please RSVP by the 11th March. You can do this by 

emailing the Community Migrant Service: cmsk@pcls.net.au or call: 9185 5899 

 

When: Sunday 14th March, 12:00pm- 4:00pm  

Where: Karratha Family Centre, Bayview Road, Karratha   

 

This activity has been supported by the Department of Local Government, Sport and Cultural 

Industries as part of Harmony Week. 

 

 

 


